
Sabino Improvement Association Meeting Minutes 

July 27th, 2022 

 

Announcements started 7:06 

 

Thank you to our hosts for this evening Paul and Izabella Werner.  Also a big thank you to Paul for 

leading our evening of Trivia. 

 

Ginny & Chet Freemen brought their adorable grandchildren Thomas & Abby to the dinner this 

evening. 

 

Doug stated that we have annual bills coming in that are covered by membership dues.  Please, if 

you have not paid, send your dues to Izabella.  Annual dues ($50)  to Izabela Werner, 233 Houghton 

Pond Rd., West Bath ME 04530 

 

Annual Meeting will be August 23rd at 6:30 at Sabino Hall.  Treasurer and Secretary Reports will be 

presented.  New board and trustee members will be voted into office.  Please put on your calendars. 

 

We still need hosts on August 25th.  Thank you to all who have signed up for the summer. 

 

August 11th will be the pound auction.  Tyler Andresen will be our auctioneer.  This is always a 

summer favorite event and lots of fun.  Please plan on participating.  Tyler explained the process, you 

must have something that weighs approximately 1lb and it MUST be wrapped.  The prettier it’s 

wrapped usually brings in higher bids, so let’s be creative!! 

 

Doug then informed the membership the board met and had a long discussion regarding the 100th 

Anniversary.  It was decided due to continued COVID concerns and lack of membership interest, 

August 20th will be cancelled.  If conditions change in the future, this can be revisited.   

 

Tonight’s program is Trivia.  Paul Werner will be leading the festivities.  Everyone had a great time!! 

 

 

Meeting adjourned for Trivia at 7:11.  28 People attended.  

 

The website https://sabino100.com/ has been updated with new information.  Please review the site 

for specific dates and activities.   

 

https://sabino100.com/

